
SYMBOL LEGEND

Deck 5

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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Deck 6

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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Deck 7

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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SYMBOL LEGEND

Deck 8

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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SYMBOL LEGEND

Deck 9

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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SYMBOL LEGEND

Deck 10

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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SYMBOL LEGEND

Deck 11

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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SYMBOL LEGEND

Deck 12

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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SYMBOL LEGEND

Deck 14

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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SYMBOL LEGEND

Deck 15

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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SYMBOL LEGEND

Deck 16

STATEROOM COLOR LEGEND

Restrooms

Launderette

Connecting Staterooms

Wheelchair Accessible

Triple with Sofa Bed

3rd and 4th guest occupancy
available upon request; 3rdguest
only occupancy available upon
request in Owner's Suites

Elevator
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